
HATCH BEAUCHAMP  PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk to the Parish - Helen Chadwick 

Hatch Green Farm Hatch Beauchamp Tel: 07879695904 Email: hatchbeauchamp.pc@gmail.com www.hatchbeauchamp.com 

 
Minutes of the Planning Committee of the Hatch Beauchamp Parish held at the Village Hall on Thursday 
13th September at 6.30pm.  
 
Present: Kevin Comer (Chair), Shaun O’Dell, Pippa Fowler, Stephen Williams 
 
In Attendance: Helen Chadwick (Parish Clerk) 
 
 
1. Apologies: Jan Walton 
 
2. Declarations of interest: None 

 

 

3. To consider the following planning applications: 

 

3.1 Case Ref: 19/23/0013 

Removal of store building and erection of polytunnels, store, water tank and relocation of gateway at Hatch 

Green Nursery, Village Road, Hatch 

Beauchamp 

 

It was commented that trees felled should be replanted with native species.  Perry Cottage is mentioned as 

access, we believe this should read Perry Farm. 

 

3.2 Case Ref: 19/23/0014  

Proposal: Erection of 3 No. polytunnels at Capland Farm, Capland Lane, Hatch Beauchamp 

 

No comment. 

 

The chair closed the meeting at 6.45pm 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
To be signed by the Chair of the Planning Committee at the next Parish Council meeting 8th November 2023 
 
The minutes reflect an accurate record of events subject to any amendments listed below. 
 
Signed: 
 
Print Name: 
 
Date: 
 
Produced by: Helen Chadwick, Clerk 
hatchbeauchamp.pc@gmail.com 
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